
In case you haven’t yet heard, following the preaching by Rev. Sarah Smith on 

1tth April, the votes have now been counted with 216 votes FOR electing Rev 

Sarah Smith to be our minister and NONE against. 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that this congregation of Stonehaven Carronside 

Church of Scotland has elected Rev. Sarah Smith to be our new minister and a 

call to the said Rev Sarah Smith has been prepared. The call is available for 

signing until Sunday 2nd May. 

Each member of the congregation has been issued with a mandate form which 

can be signed and returned to the church office at St Bridget’s Hall. A paper of 

concurrent will also be available and the session clerk can be mandated to sign 

on behalf of any person who is connected with the congregation, but whose 

name is not on the electoral role of the congregation. Children are also 

welcome to have their names added to this paper of concurrence. 

If you have any queries, please contact the session clerk or email 

Carronside.church@gmail.com 

 

David Galbraith 

Interim Moderator 

20th April 2021 
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